
HEARING MINUTES 

Woodbridge Property Owners Association, Inc. 
 

May 26, 2020 
 

A hearing was held on 05/26/2020 for homeowners to discuss their 

violations:   

 

Board Members Present:  Guy Smith, Lynn Dean, Nancy Quinn, Ronnie 

Arant, Matt Triplett, Lucille Rocco, Debbie Greene 

 

Homeowners with Violations in Attendance: 

Kevin & Monica Dellinger  

Steve & Jennifer McCachren 

Richard Reynolds 

 

Other Homeowners in Attendance: 

Jacquie & Jim Rochford 

 

Call to order by Guy Smith at 6:10 PM.   

 

Each homeowner presented their case before the Board of Directors with 

much discussion.  Guy Smith informed the homeowners with 

Camper/Trailer violations, we would respond with a decision after the 

meeting on June 1
st
.  He also informed Mr. Reynolds we would respond in 

an email within the next few days concerning the fence violation. 

 

Meeting adjourned:  Next hearing to be held on June 1, 2020 at 6 PM  

before the regularly scheduled monthly meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 


